

Paul Silvestri

President

Dr. Jerry Davisson

Stephen Charron

Principal

Vice President

Chippewa Valley High School

Cheryl Cannon

18300 19 Mile Road

Treasurer

Clinton Township, MI 48038

Kim Meltzer Secretary

Dear Dr. Davisson,

Directors

Dorothy Barr

Jane DeJonckheere

Fran Haezebrouck

Andrea Irons

Ken Pearl

Chase Robl

Donna Sirianni

Bob Turner

Joyce Zeiter

Mailing Address

P.O Box 380643

Clinton Township

MI, 48038

This letter is to acknowledge the hard work and assistance of the Chippewa Valley Varsity Girls Softball team that they provided to our "No Child Without a Christmas" program during the 2016 year.

They assisted us with our annual Spaghetti Dinner fundraiser on October 12, 2016 by bussing tables and assisting people with seating. They also worked our Toy Packing event on December 9, 2016 by assisting us with packing toy boxes for approximately 300 families.

The hard work and dedication of the Chippewa Valley Girls Softball team under the direction of Coach Claire Cannon was greatly appreciated by our organization and we look forward to working with them on future functions.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, Paul N. Silwette

Tax ID 38-2331081

Paul V. Silvestri

President

Clinton Township Goodfellows

(586) 995-0429

paul@clintontwpgoodfellows.com

clinton township